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Brothers and Sisters. 
 
 
With the Covid-19 Pandemic still in full swing we will not be 
holding our Monthly meeting on April 7th   to avoid a group gathering 
and risking anyone’s health. The results from the Simply Voting for the 
Vice Presidents position will be posted behind glass at the station as 
soon as we receive them.  
 
 This is a time were we all need to stick together and do what we can to 
help each other out.  Stay safe and stay healthy. 
 
In Solidarity  
Shane Robinson 
President Div510 
 
 

   

 

  

 


